
regional banking inquiry. 

 

M J O’Riordan 

 

Dear sir. 

 

Please note that I am of the opinion that a postal banking licences should be granted to the post 

office. 

 

The main banks are no longer giving a service to the general public, closing branches in the rural area 

including the city areas, even trying to find a working a ATM is impossible and if you do there is a 

charge withdrawal . 

 

whereas the bank still operating ,no charge for cash withdrawal . 

 

The post office is able to meet my needs and obviously there are more branches especial in the rural 

area. 

 

Regards M J O’RIORDAN. 

 


